DEANS COUNCIL

Tuesday, April 14, 1992
Fedor Hall, Rm. 1054

Hotchkiss, Sutton, Sweetkind, Deeb, Mapley, McBriarty, McEwing, Yiannaki,
Ruggles, Loch, and Marge Collins (for Cicarelli)

Minutes of March 17, 1992 were approved.

Budget Information

Present:
|
II.
a.
b.
IITI. New
a.
b.
G
d.
IV.

DPR:b1

In May we should see a 15% reduction. General information about the budget
was discussed. Uncertainty is the mode.

Degree Audit Update: General update on registration problems. Transfer
module was discussed.

Business

Appeals procedure for Transfer Module was presented by Yiannaki.

Mapley presented concerns about institutional autonomy and the Transfer
Module issue. There is a fear that the concept will be extended beyond the
basic concept. Further clarification will be sought.

H.B. 55 was presented and a discussion about potential admission problems
followed. It was generally agreed that our current admission criteria
would exclude non-diploma holders.

Sweetkind expressed a concern about computer registration. Chairs are
complaining about clerical workleoad. Who is going to do the work is
still an issue. Mapley confirmed awkwardness of the system. It takes a
lot of time.

Sweetkind questioned the use of furlough of work time.

Discussion of budget procedure and preparaf1on was given. The 7-3.3.3
approach was defined.

Adjournment at 2:30 p.m.
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David P. RlggTes .///

Approved May 19, 1992



